NATIONAL PLANT PROTECTION ORGANIZATION OF (COUNTRY)






Considering its interest to participate in the International workshop on reducing the introduction of pests through the sea container pathway on 19-20 September 2022, London, United Kingdom.



HAS DECIDED

that the following experts shall be entitled to take part in the above-mentioned meeting and represent NPPO:

Representative:

First name 
Last name 
Title










Name and signature of the IPPC Official Contact Point
